
 

 
 

STATEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
THUNDER BAY, ON, January 25, 2022 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT  
 
"The Thunder Bay Police Services Board welcomes the Ontario Civilian Police Commission's 
(OCPC) involvement, as we have forwarded them several matters for investigation and action -- 
some more than a year ago. On Monday, January 24 Mayor Bill Mauro spoke directly with the 
Solicitor General, Sylvia Jones and expressed the need for a response by the OCPC. The Board 
will cooperate fully with any and all investigations so that we may move forward."  
 
Chair Kristen Oliver 
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